
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 

The Sunday Telegraph visited Dothill Nature Reserve on 21st May. Joe Shute 

wrote the article which was published the week after. In addition we had a 

PhD student who showed us how to take D.N.A. swabs from toads. After the 

visit, we worked on producing an information sheet to show the life cycle of an 

amphibian of our choice. 
 

 


